
Penguins Against Cancer
Wiers End
Hampton Court Road
East Molesey
Surrey
KT8 9BP 28th March 2024

Dear Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer,

On behalf of CoppaFeel!, I would like to thank you for your incredibly generous grant of £5,000 made
towards our life-saving work, which we will gratefully use to spread breast cancer awareness amongst
young people of all genders, disabilities, backgrounds and ethnicities.

I am happy to confirm the safe receipt of your kind gift.

It is not every day that we receive such a phenomenal grant from a wonderful organisation like Penguins
Against Cancer, and we truly could not be more grateful for your support. Our heartfelt thanks especially
to Charlotte Beardmore and Charlie Gush for proposing the grant in support of Sarah Hill.

Your grant will enable CoppaFeel! to continue our life-saving work in stamping out the late detection of
breast cancer. Thanks to your kind gift, we will be able to educate, encourage and empower thousands of
young people to get to know their body and advocate for it, building healthy habits from a young age.

While we can’t stop breast cancer from happening, we can ensure that it is diagnosed early and
accurately, when treatment options are more effective and survival rates are higher. Thanks to the support
of the members of Penguins Against Cancer, we will be able to change the story to give more young
people a chance at life beyond breast cancer, and ensure that no one has to hear the dreaded words “it
cannot be cured”. To do this, we will deliver our chest checking message to young people at universities,
workplaces, schools, GP practices and online. We will continue to remove taboos, open up conversations
about boobs/pecs/chests, and ensure that our life-saving message is engaging and accessible to all
young people.

We couldn’t do our important work without amazing supporters like the members of Penguins Against
Cancer, so we are truly over the moon to have received your generous gift.

I will write to you in twelve months with a short summary of the impact that your grant has enabled us to
have. In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions about our work or if
you would like to discuss your gift further. Thank you again from everyone at CoppaFeel!.

Sincerely,

Zsuzsi Kiss
Fundraising Executive
zsuzsi@coppafeel.org
07796 951592


